
From: T. Travis Brown
To: Water Draft Permit Comment; robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: Buffalo River Watershed Industrial Hog Farm
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:07:37 AM

Hello,

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed. I
had a very memorable trip on the Buffalo River, and I contributed money to local businesses
there because it was worth visiting (clean and beautiful). This hog farm has great potential to
cause great harm in such a sensitive and unique ecosystem.

Thank you,

Travis 

-- 
T. Travis Brown
ttravis.brown@gmail.com

mailto:ttravis.brown@gmail.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
mailto:ttravis.brown@gmail.com

